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New Electronic Ticket System Debuts March 19 
for Daufuskie Island Public Ferry Services 

 
A new electronic ticket system will debut March 19 for Daufuskie Island public ferry 
services.  Representatives from Palmetto Breeze Transit and Daufuskie Island 
Ferry Services will be at Buckingham Landing March 5 at 9:15 a.m. and March 8 
at 3:00 p.m. to assist passengers with the transition from paper tickets to the 
electronic ticket system.  The process will involve updating passengers' ferry 
identification cards with a QR code sticker for scanning purposes. 
 
Passengers unable to participate on these days should stop by Palmetto Breeze 
Transit, located at 25 Benton Field Drive in Bluffton, between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., 
Monday through Friday, to have their identification cards updated.   
 
For more information, call Palmetto Breeze Transit at 843-757-5782 and press 
option 1. 
 
Additional Resource: 
Daufuskie Island Public Ferry Services Passenger Guide 
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https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/SCBEAUFORT/subscriber/new?qsp=SCBEAUFORT_2
http://palmettobreezetransit.com/wp/
http://www.daufuskieislandferry.com/
http://www.daufuskieislandferry.com/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/25+Benton+Field+Dr,+Bluffton,+SC+29910/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x88fb885fba9a2955:0xb17df517c96a88f?sa=X&ved=0ahUKEwiIgobgz87ZAhXJ11MKHYTUA0EQ8gEIJjAA
http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Finance/Title-VI-Civil-Rights/Daufuskie%20Island%20Passenger%20Guide.pdf

